
I am interested in becoming the next BCSGA parliamentarian because I have the experience with 

working with Roberts rule and the brown act because I was the FFA Vice President and Treasurer for 

Shafter High. I feel that every type of meeting held by BCSGA should comply with the Roberts Rules and 

the brown act. I am a responsible, trustworthy, and energetic individual that is fun to be around but will 

also keep meetings in order. I am a senator and I'm apart of the Judicial Review Board for BCSGA right 

now. I believe that every college rather it be community, UC, CSU or Private should all have a form of 

SGA on campus so that the student body’s voice will be heard and that change can happen 

 


